
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Shawn Keith' <skeith@slcog.org>

Date: 11/20/2013 7:57:29 AM
Subject: RE: conversation with Tony

Shawn,

I will follow-up on this. 

Tony

From: Shawn Keith [mailto:skeith@slcog.org]
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 11:56 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: FW: conversation with Tony

Good Morning, Tony:
We were still unable to draw our funds through III-B for client prioritization and selection services because, as far as I 
know, the appropriate activity/site is still not set up in AIM. As you can see I've contacted Kevin Pondy on two 
separate occasions in reference to our conversation in October, but he has yet to respond. If possible can this be 
completed by the end of November so that we can enter the hours spent and claim reimbursement when we file 
November reports in December.

From: Shawn Keith [mailto:skeith@slcog.org]
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 12:00 PM
To: Pondy, Kevin (pondyk@aging.sc.gov)
Cc: Kathy Powell (kpowell@slcog.org)
Subject: FW: conversation with Tony

Kevin
I am still awaiting your response on this issue.

Thanks

From: Shawn Keith [mailto:skeith@slcog.org]
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2013 9:52 AM
To: Pondy, Kevin (pondyk@aging.sc.gov)
Subject: conversation with Tony

Kevin
I realize this is against protocol, but since Tony mentioned you specifically when we talked last week. Tony 
mentioned that he would be getting with you in reference to an activity in AIM so we can place our client 
selection units in.

Shawn V. Keith
Aging Director
Santee-Lynches AAA 
Office: 803-775-7381 
Cell: 803-968-5554
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